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5th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Educational Visit to Christ Church, Moreton – Wednesday 12th February 2020 
 

As part of our RE topic Special Places, we have arranged to take our Year 2 children to 
Christ Church in Moreton on the afternoon of Wednesday 12th February to develop an 

understanding for the significance of church for Christians.   
 

We will meet with Reverend Scott to discuss her role, the importance of church and identify 
why it is special to the Christian faith. We will also be working as detectives, using our 
senses to explore the church environment, identify its key features and look closely at 
special artefacts and discuss why and how the items are used within church. 
 

Your child should come to school dressed in their full school uniform wearing sensible 
walking shoes and a warm waterproof coat. 
 

There is no charge for this visit. Your child will have their lunch before we leave school. 
Please collect your child at the usual time of 3.15pm. 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 

Year 2 Staff Team 
               

 

Year 2 Educational Visit to Christ Church, Moreton – Wednesday 12th February 2020 
 

I give consent for my child to attend the school trip on Wednesday 12th February.  
  
Name of child            
  

Signed        Print          
 

Emergency contact number           

 

 
 


